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October 12, 2023 
 
 
 
Office of the Code Reviser, 

 
The Department of Ecology is withdrawing the CR-101 rule announcement notice filed on 
September 14, 2022, as WSR #22-19-037. 

 

For more information, please contact Megan Hillyard (Megan.Hillyard@ecy.wa.gov). 
 

Thank you, 
 
 

 

 
Katrina Lassiter, Manager 
Hazardous Waste & Toxics Reduction Program 
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